
Calendar

ATTENDANCE
Year to date
94.81%
This week
96.12%
Congratulations

Oak - 97.22% this week

28/4/2025 - KS2 SATs presentation
for Y6 parents @3:10pm in Oak
classroom
29/4/2025 - Swimming starts for KS2
children (Y4 + some Y5&Y6)
12/5/2025 - Y6 SATs week
21/5/2025 - FOLMs Colour run
22/5/2025 - Class photos
22/5/2025 - Acorn Class Collective
worship
23/5/2025 - Term 5 ends for all pupils

Welcome back to school, everyone. Although this term is
shorter than usual, it promises to be a busy and productive one
for our Lydiard Millicent CE Primary School community.
We've already hit the ground running with a successful trip to
Westonbirt Arboretum for our Acorn class. I'd like to extend my
sincere gratitude to Mrs Nuttall and Mrs Baker for their excellent
organisation, as well as to the entire reception team and our
dedicated volunteers who made this enriching experience
possible for our pupils.
As we look ahead, Key Stage 2 SATs are on the horizon, and
we're confident in our pupils' preparedness. Additionally, our
Year 4 pupils will begin their swimming lessons this Tuesday, an
important life skill we're pleased to offer.
Despite the shortness of the term, we're committed to
maximising every opportunity for learning and growth. Let's
work together to ensure a successful and enjoyable term for all.

I wish you a sunny weekend,

Lydiard Millicent
CE Primary
Newsletter
Friday 25th April 2025

Dear families,

Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

Mr Farmer's message

Church Links
All Saints Church Lydiard Millicent meets
Sundays 10.30am:
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more time for
worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk

024-2025 Term 5

Important dates to share with you for term 6.
12th June 2025 - Family Picnic and Sports afternoon
19th June 2025 - Reserve Sports afternoon
15th July 2025 - End of Year Production
16th July 2025 - End of Year Production
23rd July 2025 - Leavers Service

Starting on Tuesday (29/5/2025) children in Y4
will be swimming every Tuesday. Please be
mindful of your parking on a Tuesday morning  to
ensure the Bus can access the top of lane from
9am
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Happy Birthday to:

Contact us:

DON’T FORGET TO WEAR
NON-UNIFORM ON THE

FRIDAY OF THE WEEK OF YOUR
BIRTHDAY!

Lyle  Sycamore
Bella  Acorns

Joel  Birch
Rosalie  Beech

Nina  Sycamore
Kara  Oak

Harry  Sycamore

This weeks Gem
Point winners

Tawny Owl

“There is a friend who sticks closer than a brother.”
Proverbs 18. 24

This term’s value: Friendship

FOCUS ON: Sun Safety
As we move into summer please send your

children into school ready for sunnier weather.
All children should have a hat in school to

protect their heads from the sun and if you
would like your child to have sun cream on then
please apply a long lasting one before school.

IF you send your child to school with sun cream,
it must be labelled, your child must be able to

sensibly apply it themselves and they MUST
NOT share it with anyone else.

tel:01793770571
mailto:admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

